DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, JAMMU SESSION - 2019-20 REVISION SHEET (FINAL EXAMINATION)

CLASS: III

SUBJECT: ENGLISH

 TOPICS:MCB L-7 A Young Braveheart, L-8 City Mouse and Country Mouse, L-9 The

 Lantern Festival of Thailand

 Literature Reader: The Three Men of Gotham

 Grammar: Subject- verb Agreement, Adverb and its kinds, Tenses,

 Prepositions, Conjunctions

 Creative Writing: Paragraph Writing, Picture Description, Picture

 Comprehension

 Comprehension Passage – Seen and Unseen.

Q1. Read the given passage and answer the questions: -

Forests are homes to different kinds of animals and birds. Human beings cut down the forests to make homes for themselves and to build factories, making the animals and birds homeless. We also kill animals for their skin, horns and bones. Some are also killed just for thrill and enjoyment. We have to understand that animals and birds are also living beings. They have families like us. When we hurt them, they feel a lot of pain. The young ones suffer when their parents are trapped by poachers. Poachers earn money by selling the body parts of animals. Medicines, showpieces, bags etc are made out of different body parts. To prevent killings of animals, we should not buy things made of their body parts. We must understand that it is inhumane and illegal to kill innocent animals for our selfish means.

(A) Choose the most appropriate options: -

i) Different kinds of animals and birds live in ______.

a) cities b) forests c) rivers

ii) Some animals are killed for their skin, horns and ______.

a) bones b) claws c) beaks

iii) It is ______ to kill innocent animals.

a) good b) legal c) illegal

(B) State True or False: -

- i) Birds and animals don't have families like us. ()
- ii) Poachers earn money by selling their body parts. ()

(C) Answer the following questions: -

- i) How do human beings make animals and birds homeless?
- ii) How can we prevent killing of animals?
- iii) What can we do to prevent killing of animals?

Q2. Look at the picture and answer the following questions: -



- A) i) How many children are sitting on the bed?
 - ii) What is the grandfather doing?
 - iii) Which animal can you see in the picture?
 - iv) What is the girl wearing a headphone doing?

B) State True or False: -

- i) The little girl is dancing. ()
- ii) There are many windows in the room. (
- iii) The dog is playing with a doll. (

Q3. Write a paragraph in 50-60 words on given topic: -

<u>'Our School Library'</u>

)

)

Help Box: - (important part, huge, racks, sitting system, thousands, discipline, silence, librarian, issue books, reading habits, self dependent, enjoy)

Q4. Write a paragraph in 50-60 words, describing the picture given below: -



Help Box:- (school, thousands of children, study together, discipline, hard work, going school, teacher, teaching, playing, peon, bell, back home)

Q5(A)Identify the verbs and write the tenses of the given sentences: -

- 1. Parul unpacked her bags.
- 2. I will practice these sums.
- 3. The sky looks beautiful with shinning stars and the moon.
- 4. She stayed there with her uncle.

(B) Change the given sentences as directed: -

- i) They walk down the road. (Simple Past)
- ii) I do my homework in the evening. (Simple Future)
- iii) I clean my bicycle. (Simple Past)
- iv) She helps me in cleaning the room. (Simple Future)

Q6. Underline the adverbs and write their kinds: -

- i) Is she feeling better now?
- ii) She climbed up and pulled the clothes forcefully.
- iii) She always speaks sweetly.
- iv) She is looking up at the sky.
- v) Tomorrow is a holiday for students.

Q7. Fill in the blanks with appropriate prepositions from the given brackets: -

- i) The king is seated ______ the throne. (at/ on)
- ii) She kept few grains _____ wheat _____ the table. (of/ on)
- iii) The boy jumped ______ the fence. (at/ over)
- iv) Reena is sitting ______ Ankita and Jyoti. (among/ between)
- v) Somebody is ______ the door. (at/ on)

Q8. Fill in the blanks with appropriate conjunctions: -

- i) Is Parul at home _____ gone out?
- ii) My sister hates chocolates ______ she loves cakes.
- iii) We will meet in the park ______ I will teach you some exercises.
- iv) She cannot walk ______ she is very weak.
- v) My sister loves coffee _____ milkshake.

Q9. Read the given passage and answer the questions: -

Loy Krathong is celebrated in the month of November. Loy Krathong is held on the full moon of the 12th month in the Thai calendar. This usually falls in November. 'Loy' means 'to float' 'Krathong' is a raft, about a hand span in diameter. Traditionally, the raft is made from the banana tree trunk. It is decorated with flowers, candles, incense sticks etc. On a full moon night, people float a small Krathong in a river or in canals or any water body. Thai people believe that floating a raft in the river is a way of honouring and paying respect to the goddess of water.

- i) When is Loy Krathong celebrated?
- ii) How do people of Thailand decorate the raft?
- iii) What do Thai people believe in floating a raft?
- iv) Find antonyms of the given words from the passage:-

half, day, disrespect, big, sink

- v) In the above passage 'Traditionally' is used as ______.
 - a) an adjective b) an adverb c) a verb

Q10. Give meanings of the given words and frame sentences using them :-

- i) tradition
- ii) crushed
- iii) locomotive
- iv) pitcher
- v) incense

Q11. Reference to context: -

- i) 'Honesty, my dear cousin, I don't like the food'.
- **Q.** What does 'I' in the above line refer to?
- ii) 'The train that passed by made more sound than it usually does.'
- **Q.** Who is the speaker of the above line?
- **Q.** What does 'it' in the above line refer to?

Q12. Answer the following questions: -

- i) What is Krathong? Why is it floated in water bodies?
- ii) What happened during dinner at city Mouse's house?
- iii) Why did Siddesh take off his red T-shirt?
- iv) Where is the town Gotham situated?
- v) Who helped the third man to carry the sack of meal?

Q13. Form new words by adding prefix or suffix to the following words: -

- i) complete v) understood
- ii) pure vi) like
- iii) agree vii) honest
- iv) correct viii) possible

Q14. Fill in the blanks with antonyms of the underlined words: -

- i) Reena came <u>early</u> but Meena came ______ to the school.
- ii) Iron <u>sinks</u> in water but wood ______.
- iii) Country Mouse lives a <u>simple</u> life, but city mouse has ______ life.
- iv) Rohan was <u>satisfied</u>, but his father was ______.